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Help Balmoral Tackle Plastic Pollution 
 

 

 

 

 

As part of our Action Plan to eliminate single use plastic at our venue, 
we are asking all Caterers and Exhibitors NOT to use or sell the 
following: 

 
 Plastic carrier bags 
 Plastic bottled soft drinks 
 Plastic cutlery & stirrers 
 Plastic or polystyrene food containers 
 Plastic lollipop sticks 
 Plastic packaging & wrappers 
 Plastic straws 
 Plastic or polystyrene take away cups 
• Plastic giveaways (pens, keyrings etc…) 

Please use paper or cardboard packaging/bags & wrapping, wooden 
cutlery and compostable takeaway cups as an alternative. 

One of the most common single-use plastics are plastic bottles, 
caterers and traders are NOT permitted to sell soft drinks in plastic 
bottles and are asked to sell canned soft drinks only (with the 
exception of bottled water). 

With these measures in place, Balmoral Show can further reduce the 
amount of plastic waste produced at the Show. 

 
NO BOTTLED SOFT DRINKS BOTTLED WATER OR CANS OF SOFT DRINKS 

ONLY 


